
How do I register for Strolling Thunder?
Join us April 4th at the Alabama State Capitol from 10:00am-2:00pm to raise awareness! 
Registration is FREE. Register online here: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/510744058227.



Strolling Thunder is the flagship advocacy event of Think Babies™. Strolling Thunder focuses on policy solutions
that ensure all babies and families in Alabama have what they need to thrive including good health, strong
families, and positive early learning experiences. 

This fun, family-friendly event is a day when babies, toddlers, their families, and advocates for young
children can gather in one location, at the Alabama State Capitol. During this event you will bring attention to
what families need to thrive, have the opportunity to meet with state and local elected officials, and gather
information on how to raise strong babies on topics such as literacy, infant and early childhood mental
health (IECMH), breastfeeding, development, nutrition and much more.

Who should attend Strolling Thunder?
We invite all who advocate for young children to join us to help bring awareness to the vital investments
needed in programs for Alabama’s children to thrive. Parents, grandparents, guardians and families of
children 0-3 across Alabama are encouraged to attend with their child! 

Questions? If you have questions or want to learn more information, please email mscarver@apcteam.org
or visit our website at https://alabamapartnershipforchildren.org/strolling-thunder/.
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